
To: Parents/Guardians

From: Mrs. Karen MacGregor, Principal

Date: September 14th, 2016

Re: Sacred Heart Catholic School Open House & Book Fair

You are cordially invited to Sacred Heart’s Annual Open House. This will be
a time to meet with the staff of Sacred Heart Catholic School and Shop at
our Fall Book Fair.

Date: Wednesday, September 21st, 2016

Time: 5:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.
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